SPECIAL MEETING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
WEDNESDAY, MAY 2, 2012 - 7:00 P.M.

1. Roll call

2. Open Meetings Act

3. Hire utility superintendent

Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



SPECIAL MEETING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
STERLING, NEBRASKA

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a public hearing on Wednesday, May 2, 2012
at 7:05 p.m. Chairman Heusman called the special meeting to order and trustees

answering roll call were: Scott Buss, Vane Rengstorf, Dwight Weiss, Chuck Wingert.
Others present: Steve Mercure. Chairman Heusman acknowledged the Open Meetings
Act and location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Barn.

The purpose of the meeting was to hire Kevin McAuliffe for the position of utility
superintendent. McAuliffe accepted the job with a salary of $2750.00 per month along

with an insurance allowance. McAuliffe will begin May 21, 2012 after notification to his
present employer.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Chairman Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



